
From:  Yvette Rowe 

To: Terry MacDonald 

Date:  6/14/2006 8:46:33 AM 

Subject:  File #060226 

 

Per our discussion: 

 

The effective date for each of the technical changes in our communication is January 

1, 2006, EXCEPT, the Health Project Coordinator-Metahouse which should be effective 

May 31, 2006 due to the ending of the grant on that date. 

 

Thanks so much for your assistance in this matter! 

 

Yvette 

 

Yvette M. Rowe 

Business Operations Manager 

Milwaukee Health Department 

841 N. Broadway, 3rd Floor 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

Phone (414) 286-3997 

Fax (414) 286-5990 

email : yrowe@milwaukee.gov 

 

NOTICE:  This E-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. 

 Use and further disclosure of the information by the recipient must be consistent 

with applicable laws, regulations and agreements.  If you received this E-mail 

in error, please notify the sender; delete the E-mail; and do not use, disclose 

or store the information it contains. 

 

 


